Most children don't have the ability to make safe or informed choices for themselves, let alone the
community. The age of 16 is far too young to vote. | was a teacher and assistant teacher for many years
as well as raising four children of my own. They aren't ready to make decisions for the future of Oregon.
Please, please vote no.

Thank you very much for your time.

Respectfully,

Robin Tague



